
  

 
 
 
 
5th May 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Prom Friday 7th July 2023 
  
We are delighted to announce that the Year 11 Prom will take place on Friday 7th July. The 
Prom will be at the Heart of England Conference Centre (CV7 8DX).  Pupils should arrive 
from 6:30pm for a 7.00pm start. All pupils should be collected before 11:30pm. 
 
Pupils will be required to make their own arrangements for transport to and from the 
venue. 
 
The cost of the ticket including, food and a DJ will be £35. This is payable on Weduc, it is also 
possible to pay in 2 monthly instalments. 
 
Attendance at the Prom is a privilege for those Year 11 pupils who have shown excellent 
attitude and effort in their preparations for their final examinations. We therefore reserve 
the right to withdraw permission to attend for any pupil who does not meet our 
expectations of conduct and attendance at school during the exam period. 
 
Year 11 have worked exceedingly hard and have shown great HART values. We look forward 
to celebrating this at Prom. 
 
 
 
 Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms S Shepherd 
Vice Principal  


